
 

 

 

 

 

July 17, 2018 

 
 

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

Michael S. Colo 

Partner 
D: 252.972.7105 

F: 252.972.7045 

mcolo@poynerspruill.com 

 

M. Lynn Jarvis 

Chief Clerk 

N.C. Utilities Commission 

430 North Salisbury Street 

Dobbs Building 

Raleigh, NC  27603-5918 

 

 

RE: Docket No. E-34, Sub 46 

 

Dear Ms. Jarvis: 

 

Pursuant to Ordering Paragraph No. 1 of the Order Modifying and Approving 

Non-Standard Meter Rider Schedule, issued by the North Carolina Utilities Commission 

(the “Commission”) on June 25, 2018, in the captioned Docket (the “Order”), New River 

Light and Power hereby advises the Commission that its Schedule NSMR has been 

revised consistent with the Commission’s conclusions reached in the Order and hereby 

files the revised Schedule NSMR herewith.  NRLP also advises the Commission that its 

website will be modified to reflect the revised Schedule NSMR. 

Please direct any questions in connection with the above to the undersigned. 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

Sincerely, 

 

/s/ Michael S. Colo  

Michael S. Colo 

Attorney for New River Light and Power 

 

Attachments: 

 Non-Standard Meter Rider  - Schedule NSMR 

 

cc: Ed Miller 

 Randy Halley  



 

 

CERTIFICATE OF SERVICE 

I hereby certify that I have this day served a copy of the foregoing by electronic 

delivery to the following person at the following address which is the last address known 

to me: 

Elizabeth D. Culpepper 

Staff Attorney 

Public Staff 

North Carolina Utilities Commission 

430 N. Salisbury Street, Suite 5110 

4326 Mail Service Center 

Raleigh, NC 27688-4300 

elizabeth.culpepper@psncuc.nc.gov 

 

Patrick T. Buffkin 

Staff Attorney 

North Carolina Utilities Commission 

430 N. Salisbury Street, Suite 5110 

4326 Mail Service Center 

Raleigh, NC 27688-4300 

pbuffkin@ncuc.net 

 

This the 17th day of July, 2018. 

s/ Michael S. Colo     

Michael S. Colo 


